PARK CITY MUNICIPAL CORPORATION

invites you to attend a

OPEN HOUSE

to meet the contractor and
learn about the improvements to

PROSPECTOR AVENUE

between Bonanza Drive and Sidewinder Drive

Thursday, June 28
5:30 to 7:00 p.m.

Park City Marriott
1895 Sidewinder Drive

Park City is improving Prospector Avenue to provide a more complete street that
improves safety and accommodates all modes of transportation. Join us to learn
more about the:

» Contractor’s activities and phasing » Construction schedule and work hours
* Necessary adjustments to the travel + Coordination with PSPOA construction
lanes during construction * Ultimate improvements upon completion

We invite you to attend this open house to meet the contractor and project team
and learn more about the construction project coming to Prospector Avenue this

summetr.
FOR MORE INFORMATION
Questions, comments, or to speak to the project team: m

HOTLINE 801-904-4064 W

EMAIL prospectorave@utah.gov

WEBSITE www.parkcity.org m
Click on Current Construction Projects under the

MW Keeping Utalh Moving

Government tab.





